
    

 
 

 

INSTALLATION OF WATER MAINS IN THE BOROUGH OF MANHATTAN  

PROJECT#:  MED 642         BOROUGH:  Manhattan      DATE:  Apri l  12, 2018 

 
 
 

NO PARKING/NO STANDING 
 

1st Avenue, between E.2nd  & E. 3rd Streets (Staging Area) 
  

East 2nd Street, between 1st and 2nd Avenue (North Side) 
 

 

 

 

Beginning on/about Tuesday, April 17, 2018 

From 7:00am to 3:00pm 
 
Weather and field conditions permitting, beginning on/or about Tuesday, April 17, and continuing for several 

weeks, the contractor will begin operations for new water main installation.  To accommodate operations, 

No Parking/No Standing restrictions will go into effect, in certain locations.  In addition, a staging area will 

be installed along 1st Avenue, between E. 2nd and E. 3rd Streets.  Please observe and adhere to all posted 

signage within construction areas. 

 

   

 TRAFFIC/COMMUNITY IMPACTS: 

No Parking/No Standing 

restrictions will go into effect. 

Please observe/adhere to all 

posted signage.  

 

Access to entryways and 

businesses will always be 

maintained.    

 

Bus stops may be temporarily 

relocated during construction.  

Signs will be posted in advance.  

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about the 

DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison 

(CCL)  

Eliana Perez-Gaviria, at 212-564-

9643 or visit the NYC DDC web site at 

www.nyc.gov/ddc. During non-

construction hours please contact 

The New York City Government 

Services and Information Hotline at 

311. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The DDC is committed to maintaining a 

work site that is safe and clean.  

However, dust, noise and heavy 

equipment are common elements of 

construction and we ask for your 

patience during the project. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen 

conditions (weather, field conditions, 

etc.) it may become necessary to 

change some scheduled work 

locations and operations. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nyc.gov/ddc

